
May 6, 2022

Phil Thornburg
Director, Parks & Recreation
City of Fort Lauderdale

Dear Phil, 

On behalf of the Marine Industries Association of South Florida, Owners of the Fort 
Lauderdale International Boat Show and Informa Markets, Producers of the Fort Lauderdale 
International Boat Show, we are writing to express our support of the Fort Lauderdale 
Concours event to be held during the show, Friday, October 28, 2022 at the Las Olas parking 
garage.  

We appreciate your consideration as we feel this is a great opportunity and adds value to the 
Boat Show and the community as a whole.  

Sincerely, 

Lori Wheeler  Andrew Doole 
Vice President  President | U.S. Boat Shows 
Marine Industries Association of South Florida Informa Markets 
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